Sheriff Henry Whitehorn Sr.'s First 100 Days

Thursday, October 10, 2024
Posted by Breck Scott

| am pleased to share that Sheriff Henry Whitehorn, Sr. has completed his first 100 days in office. He has written
a letter to update you about his accomplishments and to express his gratitude for your support. We are excited
about the future plans for the citizens of Caddo Parish and thank you for your ongoing support.

Click Here To View Letter



https://www.caddosheriff.org/imagemanager/files/100-Days%20Release.pdf

